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10th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 2  
 

Thursday 17th June – Floristry Workshop with Mrs Kukaj 
 
The children have been so considerate and caring that they have filled their ‘Kindness Jar’ again 
already. 
 
As their treat the children will be taking part in a floristry workshop with our talented Mrs Kukaj. 
 
This will also support our Science topic of ‘Plants’ and our 30 Days Wild Challenge that we are 
carrying out in class. 
 
We will provide all floristry equipment, flowers and greenery, however if you would like to donate 
some flowers we will leave some buckets by the school gates on the morning of Thursday, 17th June.  
 
If you have any concerns or queries please call the school office.  
 

“Being kind gives others strength” 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Lewis and Mrs Kukaj 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


